
 

Information 

London Ambulance Service UNISON Branch 

BRANCH SECRETARY 

 

02/08/2019 
 

 
EAC/TEAC PAY UPDATE 

 
 
 

LAS UNISON met with Senior Management on Wednesday 31st July 2019 at the 
LAS Staff Council. 
 
During the meeting we raised various concerns about the bulletin sent out this week 
from People and Culture (EAC updated job description). 
 
The main issue we raised was that of TEACS and their future banding. 
 
The opinion of our Branch is that our TEAC members should be under Annex 21 of 
Agenda for Change: Arrangements for pay and Banding of Trainees. 
 
We have now given a deadline of Friday 9th August 2019. 
 
If after this date we do not reach a satisfactory outcome we will initiate the disputes 
procedure. 
 
We are waiting for further information on this issue and will keep you updated ASAP. 
 
 
 
Eddie Brand 
Branch Secretary 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


